Interactive Math Support Program

In an effort to support our students as they learn math, the Fairfield Public Schools (FPS) is providing an on-line, interactive math forum to all current FPS students that are enrolled or have been enrolled in Algebra I.  This forum will include a certified secondary math teacher who will interact with and support students during the after school hours for 3 hours per week.  
 
A FPS teacher will be available during the following days and hours:

Wednesday 		7 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.
Thursday 			3:30 p.m. to 5 p.m.

Please note, the support provided by the teacher will only be done during the hours provided above.  However, students can pose questions between themselves, along with questions to the teacher outside of the hours posted.  The teacher will not be able to assist outside of the hours listed.  Additionally, the questions posed should be limited to Algebra I concepts and skills only.  
 
To access this support, the student will need to sign up. Use the link http://fairfieldschools.org/apps/math-signup/ to sign up electronically.   The processing time to activate the account will take up to 5 business days.  Once the student account is set up, the student will be sent the access and login information to his or her school. 

